Summary of Actions from the meeting of the Board  
27 April 2016
	Relevant Item
	Action
	Responsibility:

	61/16 (c)
	Whiteleaf snagging issues update 
The Chief Operating Officer to continue to keep the Board regularly updated until all snagging issues had been resolved. 

	DH

	63/16(f)
	Chief Operating Officer report
The report be developed in the future to include another column or more detail to set out what actions were being taken to address the issues of potential concern listed.  

	DH

	64/16(c)
	Controlled drugs compliance 
To report back to provide assurance that effective steps were being taken to ensure that the Trust would be compliant across all controlled drug legislative requirements in all clinical directorates.

	MH

	64/16(f)
	Reporting to Board and Executive
The Trust Chair asked the Director of Corporate Affairs and Company Secretary to consider more widely than just for clinical audit how: the Board and the Executive could receive reporting in sufficient, but not excessive, detail to be assured about activity and the management of risks and issues; and how report authors could be supported to understand the importance of signalling up when there were areas of concern and implementing a culture of openness in the Trust. 

	KR

	64/16(k)
	Effectiveness/clinical audit reporting
In the future to report upon how service users and carers had responded to the experience [of clinical audit projects in which service users and carers had been involved], what they had done, whether they had found it helpful and whether the outcomes had been satisfactory.  

	MHA

	64/16(l)
	CQC re-inspection update
To bring back a report to the next Board meeting. 
Status: completed / on the agenda 

	RA

	65/16(c)
	Quality Account priorities
Mike Bellamy praised the Draft Quality Account and Draft Quality Report and suggested that: the priorities could be re-ordered so that the two patient-focused priorities were listed first; and the detail of the objectives under the priority to improve patients’, families’ and carers’ experiences be reconsidered as currently this may be too narrow and focused on feedback mechanisms.  

	RA

	66/16(b)
	Inpatient Safer Staffing
More in-depth reporting be provided on staffing issues on Wenric, Wintle and Opal wards. 

	RA

	66/16(c)
	Out-of-area placements
Mike Bellamy requested that future reporting also set out the financial impact of out-of-area placements and whether the Trust also accepted these placements coming in from other organisations.  

	RA

	71/16(g)
	Workforce risks and issues – for a future Board Seminar
The Board suggested that workforce risks and issues be considered in more detail at a Board Seminar and noted that discussion could also include: student sponsorship and bursaries, especially if sponsoring could be extended beyond nursing to allied healthcare; and the governance structures and oversight of workforce risks and issues.     

	HS/MME


